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BOCCE NEWS 
By Barbara Orlando 

 
 
Starting in January 2021, the Bocce News will have a new writer, board member Marcy Boyles.  I 
personally thank her for taking on this responsibility and look forward to her column in the Villager 
each week.  I would also like to thank the members of the Bocce Club for their support and kind 
words.  A very special thank you, to Marion Logie, for all her help this past 2 1/2 years, as my personal 
editor.  Marion, I couldn’t have done it without your support and encouragement.  
  
Best wishes from the Board of Directors during this holiday season.   

HAPPY HOLIDAY’S 
FROM  

THE VILLAGES 
BOCCE    CLUB 


